
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230636. 

 
You requested the following information. Please also see our response below: 

 
Please can I request the following information under the Freedom of 
Information act. 

 
1. Do you currently use any off framework agencies for Nursing, if so please 
include agency name? 
2. Do you currently use any off framework agecnies for HCA/support workers, 
if so please include agency name? 
3. Since May 2023 till now, how many shifts have been booked with off 
framework agency for nursing? 
4. Since May 2023 till now, how many shifts have been booked with off 
framework agency for healthcare assisant/support workers? 
5. Do you have any off framework agencies who currently charge £50+ per 
hour for nursing staff, if so who may they be? 
6. Do you have any off framework agencies who currently charge £24+ per 
hour for healthcare assitant/support workers, if so who may they be? 

 
We do not use off framework agencies for Nursing or Healthcare Assistants/Support 
Workers. 



 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


